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Comments: I am a proponent for not changing allocations of land in the CNF. Alternative A for me would allow

me to continue access areas that I frequent for snowmobiling and dirt biking. There is more than enough land

that is reserved for non-motorized access. 

 

Areas that are open to motorized access allow a greater number of people to enjoy the great outdoors of Alaska.

Closing these areas to motorized access would limit the enjoyment of the great land to select individuals. 

 

For the enjoyment of all parties in Alaska I want to keep areas accessible for everyone! Let anyone who wants to

get out whether it be summer or winter.


